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March 31, 2024 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Honorable Michelle L. Phillips 

Secretary to the Commission 

New York State Public Service Commission Empire State Plaza 

Agency Building 3 

Albany, NY 12223-1350 

RE: Case 15-E-0302 – Proceeding on Motion of the Commission to Implement a Large- Scale 

Renewable Program and a Clean Energy Standard – 0x40 Tech Conference Response 

Dear Secretary Phillips: 

Nuclear New York, Inc., a party to the Case 15-E-0302, submits in response to last 

December’s Zero Emissions Tech conference the attached response.  

Please feel free to contact the undersigned with any questions regarding the submittal. 

Respectfully submitted,  

Dietmar Detering  Isuru Seneviratne   Eric Dawson 
Dietmar Detering, PhD  Isuru Seneviratne   Eric Dawson 

dietmar@nuclearny.org   isuru@nuclearny.org   eric@nuclearny.org  
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